
WOLFPACK NEWS FOR JANUARY 25th 2024

THANK YOU JANUARY!!!

We just want to take a moment to share our thanks to our Wolfpack for

making our first month of 2024 one of great excitement and learning! We

are always so impressed with the work that our students and staff do, and

look forward to what this year will bring us all!

-Mrs. Saunders and Mrs. Harrison

PD DAY TOMORROW

A reminder that tomorrow - Friday January 26th - is a PD Day for students.

We will see our Wolfpack back here on Monday!

SUPERVISION REMINDER

We share an important reminder to our families that our supervision time

begins at 8:15am and students should not be arriving until this time. With

the winter weather now, our yard is getting salted and plowed before this

time so we appreciate your cooperation with this as it keeps our students

safe.

INCLEMENT WEATHER REMINDER

With the winter weather and the constant changes that have been seen so

far, we remind you to please see our school website (cle.scdsb.on.ca), twitter

and instagram for any cancellations that may occur due to weather. Also

follow simcoecountyschoolbus.ca as this will provide any alerts for inclement

weather or delays. We are the WEST Zone for busing.

https://cle.scdsb.on.ca/
https://simcoecountyschoolbus.ca/


FROM THE OFFICE:

A reminder that if there are any changes to your child’s end of day routine,

we need you to let the office know by 2pm. This allows for the office to

ensure the teacher and student(s) know that there is a change of plans

before the dismissal bell of 2:50pm. We thank you so much for your help!



HAPPIEST OF WEEKENDS TO YOU ALL!!!


